
January 3, 2023

Subject: Post Installation Approval Letter
 Job Name: James Brown
 Address:155 Brae Dr, Lillington, NC 27546

 Attn: To Whom It May Concern 

On the above referenced project, the   roof structural framing has been reviewed for additional loading due 
to the installation of the solar PV addition to the roof. The structural review, including the plans and 
calculations only apply to the section of roof that is directly supporting the solar PV system and its supporting 
elements.   

EV Engineering has observed the PV installation that was specified for this project. The review was performed 
to verify that the installation was performed in general conformance with the plans and specifications and 
that any modifications were acceptable. Calculations were stamped & signed with my professional engineer's 
seal.   

After reviewing the installation, the AS BUILT has been completed in general conformance of the provisions 
of the approved permits of the applicable code.   
Please contact me with any questions or concerns regarding this project 

Sincerely, 

Vincent Mwumvaneza, PE  
EV Engineering, LLC 
Projects@evengineersnet.com 

http://evengineersnet.com/ 
276-220-0064

SEAL
048371

Signed 1/3/2023


